
Dear Public Safety Telecommunicators,

The National 911 Program takes this opportunity to honor 
the fact that every day you commit to helping people when 
they need it the most. You do so with compassion, calm and 
skill, even when the days and weeks are long, which 
deserves recognition for your dedication to your work, 
colleagues and community.

Taking a single week out of the year to acknowledge your 
commitment, professionalism and expertise as 911 
telecommunicators doesn’t begin to cover the impact you 
make. 911 systems nationwide would not function without 
the demanding work and professional training our 
telecommunicators do while always looking for where 
compassionate support is needed.

The National 911 Program is proud to support the work of 
the nation’s telecommunicators and efforts to continue 
advancing our profession. 

This National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week, we 
are extending our sincere thanks and appreciation for all you 
do to keep our communities safe.
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